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14 Yebruary 1951

His Excellency
RHEE
President of the Repudlic of Xerea

Dear Mr, President:

The nertlward mevemeat of rofugess, particulsrly. ian the dattle
sene, is se great at the proseat time, that thoy are serieusly
hampering the mevement and cembat empleymeat of UN itresps, This
nevemsnt is net as great en main reads as it is en secendary reads
and trails in areas used dy cemdbat wnits,

The Aray Commander censiders ine matter te be of such & serieus
pature t_hst he has requested that I dring it te yeur attentien, |
with the urgent request that civil and pelice actien de taken witheut
dolay te step all nerthward n.vncnt of refugees, with first pri(l""!tyT
te the ferward area. |

Accept, Mr, President, the remewal o¢f my highest ocemsideratioen.

Yours Respectfully,

«t




